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KidsPeace FCCP Office in Reading Plans Outreach Activities July 19 and 21

READING, PA (July 10, 2019) - KidsPeace’s Foster Care and Community Programs office in Reading has
announced plans for outreach efforts at community events July 19 and 21, 2019.

On Friday, July 19, the office is sponsoring a game night at the Reading Fightin’ Phillies. In addition to hosting
area foster families at the game, KidsPeace staff will be on hand to provide information to anyone interested in
becoming a foster parent.

On Sunday, July 21, the Reading office will be attending the 2019 Reading Pride Celebration Festival as an
Emerald-level sponsor. The event will be held at Centre Park in Reading, running from noon until 6 p.m. FCCP staff and
current foster parent volunteers will be on hand to answer questions about the program, and the requirements and
process to become a foster parent.

For information about the events or KidsPeace’s programs, contact the Reading office at (610) 921-0130.

Since 1882, KidsPeace has been building on its expertise to give hope, help and healing to children, adults and
those who love them. Through its comprehensive range of residential treatment programs; accredited educational
services; unique psychiatric hospital and foster care and community-based programs, KidsPeace is dedicated to helping
people connect, transform and overcome their challenges to ensure a stable future, transition to adulthood and gain
independence. Since its doors opened, more than 250,000 children have participated in one of the multitude of programs
KidsPeace offers.

For additional resources or more information on how to get involved, become a foster parent or make a
donation, please visit www.kidspeace.org. Follow us at www.facebook.com/kidspeace.org or on Twitter @KidsPeace.
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